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                                       .                     
        Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen  (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
                 15th May                            CHANGEOVER DINNER


     27th May                           THEATRE NIGHT

                  JUNE
                       WINE TASTING DATE TO BE FINALISED

                 14-29 JUNE 2006            
INTERNATIONAL CONVENTION MELBOURNE

                 27thAUGUST                  CAR OBSERVATION RALLY


DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY  15th MAY  MT WARNING ROOM

GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, PRE DINNER DRINK, FELLOWSHIP&  MEET GUESTS,

COST  $27

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN 7pm 11th
FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS 
DOT GALE ____________________  LESLEY BLACKLOCK

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

Asking for help does not mean that we are weak or incompetent. It usually Indicates an advanced level of honesty and intelligence

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

The Changeover Dinner is upon us once again, and another successful twelve months has passed.  Ros Kinder will be attending our dinner, and will induct the new board members.  I would like to thank the outgoing members of the board Julie Thompson, Kate Careless and Kerri Manning for their contribution.  I would also like to mention Robyn Everingham for the wonderful job of co-ordinating the event and making our International Women’s Day Breakfast a great success.

I would like to welcome the new members to the Board, Betty Priest, Carol Foran and Janet Risdon.  They will join the remaining members Jan Ingwersen, Sherlee Whipps, Merle Stephen and myself.  I am sure with this board and also with all of the members we can make this coming year a year to remember.

Over the past month Betty Priest has been busy with the organizing of the sale of ‘Flower Bulbs’.  With the orders now in and delivered, the club made just over $300 from the sales.  This is a great way to raise funds, and with a little more time to organize the sale of the bulbs, we expect that next year we should be able to increase our profits.

Don’t forget that the Theatre Night is on the 27th May, if you haven’t paid for your tickets, please pay on Monday night. Also if you haven’t paid your annual fees, please ensure that these are paid ASAP.

I hope that you will ALL be able to attend the Changeover Dinner, and I look forward to working with you over the coming months.

Lesley

Editors Note

Please note Earlier Time for Apologies, we would like you to bring a guest,  this           would make for a good night
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